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PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

P.O. BOX 3265, HARRISBURG, PA 17105-3265
	IN REPLY PLEASE REFER TO OUR FILE


July 24, 2007
M-00900239

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL

YGNITION NETWORKS INC
565 ANDOVER PARK WEST SUITE 201
SEATTLE WA  98188
Dear Sir/Madam:


As directed by Commission Order at Docket No. M-00900239 and Act 183 of 2004, P.L. 1398 (66 Pa. C.S. §3015), all Incumbent and Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (LECs) are required to file the Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS) Annual Access Line Summary Report and the Annual Tracking Report each year.  These reports are required to be filed by April 30.  Commission records indicate that your company has not yet complied by filing the required 2006 Access Line and Tracking Reports.  Failure to comply with the Commission’s regulations has made the utility subject to penalties specified in the Public Utility Law (66 Pa. C.S).  The penalties for noncompliance include fines and other actions against the utility. 
Please provide the following checked forms to the Commission within 10 business days of receipt of this letter.  


 FORMCHECKBOX 
  2006 Access Line Report

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 2006 Tracking Report
The Commission provides carriers with the option of obtaining the Annual Access Line Summary Report Form and the Annual Tracking Report Form electronically through the Commission’s website.  The Commission’s website address for obtaining both forms is:

http://www.puc.state.pa.us/general/onlineforms.aspx


The above link will take you to the “Online Forms” page.  Scroll down to the “Telecommunications Forms” and there will be links to both forms.  Additionally, please remember to indicate the number of access lines in each category for which the TRS Surcharge is applied, as well as the number of customers.  After completing the forms, please e-mail to Mr. Christopher Hepburn at chepburn@state.pa.us and send a copy to the Secretary’s Bureau.


Failure to comply with this requirement will result in the matter being referred to the Law Bureau Prosecutory Staff 


If you have any questions regarding these forms or the filing requirements, you may call Mr. Christopher Hepburn at (717) 214-9115 or e-mail at the above address.

 





       
Sincerely,
James J. McNulty

Secretary 

cc:
Elaine McDonald, Fixed Utility Services


Kathleen Aunkst, Secretary’s Bureau

